Please follow us on Twitter and Facebook. All dates will be updated on our school website.

Upcoming dates

22/01/19	Crucial Crew	am
	Yr 6	
24/01/19	Yr 5&6 Boys	11:30-
	Football	2:30pm
	Tournament	
01/02/19	Wear red for	All day
	Velindre	

HEALTHY SCHOOL

Our school is a healthy school; therefore we encourage our pupils to eat healthily. We have a Fruit Tuck Shop if children want to buy fruit in school, at present this is 20p a day. Due to severe allergies we ask you to please avoid using nuts, nut products or eggs as a main ingredient in packed lunches.

ATTENDANCE

If your child is not in school please notify the school office as soon as possible. The school will be working very closely with our Education Welfare Officer (Sue Bell). We will be closely monitoring attendance and will keep you up to date if the school has a cause for concern.

If your child is not in school and attends after school club, please can you ensure you notify them as well.

Whole School Attendance - 97.1%

PARKING

Please can you take into consideration the residents when parking. Please avoid driveways and street corners.

THANK YOU

Thank you to Mr Davies who has built Dosbarth Caswell a mud kitchen. We are all so grateful for it. Thank you.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

If you require your child to stay in after school club, you must be registered with Childs Play and book with them directly on 07493 762494 or you can contact them via email at childsplaystdavids@outlook.com

Spring Term January 18th

SCHOOL NEWS -

Well Done to the children who chose to be St David's Mini Police, they will meet with the police monthly to discuss issues that impact on their lives. This week they discussed Internet Safety. Well Done to the girls who took part in the football tournament, they played well and thoroughly enjoyed the experience.

CLASS NEWS:

Nursery	Busy week! Please can all nursery parents complete the	
	survey on Pori Drwy Stori -	
	www.wavehill.com/Pori	
Dosbarth Caswell	The new topic is gaining pace. Dr Freeze has set us	
	some challenges. Check out Twitter for pictures of our new mud kitchen.	
Dosbarth Langland	We've created a minibeast café, read Spinderella and	
	moved on to our new RE topic 'books'. If you have a	
	favorite book please bring it in we'd love to hear about	
	it.	
Dosbarth	Y3 and Y4 have begun planning their new topic,	
Mumbles/Bracelet Bay	'Potions'. In our EPIC planning we have devised new	
	quests to solve e.g. drawing potions bottles, measuring	
	capacities and drawing magical maps and symbols.	
Dosbarth Pwll Du	We have been learning our explanation features, keen	
	to apply it to science, hard work!	
Dosbarth Limeslade	This week we have started our Frozen Kingdom Topic.	
	We were all very interested in finding out about the	
	Titanic's maiden voyage, more information on the	
	website.	

RIGHT OF THE MONTH

This month's rights are:

Article 29 – You have the right to be the best you can be.

APPEAL:

If anyone has a copy of The Philosopher's Stone – Harry Potter books at home, please could Year 3 and 4 borrow them for their topic. Many thanks.

UNIFORM:

The school's uniform providers currently are J&S Products 74 Tycoch Road, Sketty 01792 206658, School Trends online at www.schooltrends.co.uk and Tesco. However Tesco School Uniform Embroidery Service will close on 12 February 2019 and will move over to a new site. The website address is www.myclothing.com and for every item purchased from them, we get 5% cash back.

Have a good weekend, From all the staff at St. David's Primary